
  

  

  

June 1, 2020  

Emergency Services Officials,  

  

The bearer of this letter, _____________________________________, is an employee of 

UAB or UAB Medicine.   

UAB is an internationally renowned research university and academic medical center 

that provides healthcare to the Birmingham Community and beyond. As such, our 

organization is labeled by authorities as an essential service provider during the 

COVID-19 pandemic and during the State of Emergency declared today due to civil 

unrest recently experienced within our community, as hospitals and research 

institutions provide critical services for patients and the community.   

The bearer of this letter is providing those essential services as a UAB or UAB 

Medicine employee. We appreciate your consideration and understanding of their 

critical role during these unprecedented times.  

To verify the authenticity of this letter, please ask our employee to display his/her UAB 

One Card/Photo ID as verification of their employment. Employees are instructed to 

produce this official ID on demand.  

  

Sincerely,  

 
Alesia M. Jones,  

UAB Chief Human Resources Officer  
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